
	 	 	

Founder’s Trust News – December 2018  
 
A great start to the 2018/19 academic year at Cecil Grant Founder’s Trust (CGFT) thanks to the 
continuing generous support of our St George’s families. It is still early days, but we can report 
that we have had approximately 82% of new families signing up to support the Founder’s Trust, 
along with around 19% of sibling families increasing their donations. We still have time to beat 
our record-breaking year of 2016/17, when we had 87% sign up to our charity from new families 
joining our school community. Especially in recognition of our proud new title of ‘Comprehensive 
School of the Year’ (Sunday Times). This is in no small part due to the role of our families and 
their undinting support for our school in every way. 
 
We will report our figures and any other news, in full, at the end of the academic year. 
 
You may have seen in the recent newsletter that there is another way you can support us – after 
many years of hard work our current Treasurer, Jennie Griffiths, is stepping down. We are hoping 
that there is someone within our school community that can take on the role – if you feel you may 
be the person for the job please see the links attached. 
 
Jane Hyman for CGFT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


